
 

 

 Issue 12 - Week of JULY 23rd 2018

 

 

Tēna koutou to all of our parents, caregivers and whānau. 

This week we would like to welcome the following new students and their families to our school 

community: Lucas Gonzalez (R3), Zoya Khan (R4), Moses Angitoa (R2) Claire Nicols (R6) and Sebastian 

Lubis (R18). We also welcome back Camille Wang (R8) 

 

 

 

Parent/Student/Teacher Conferences: ​At the end of last term we sent home information regarding 

our student-led conferences being held next week on Wednesday 1st August and Thursday 2nd August. 

Please ask at the office if you did not receive this information. A reminder that all children must be 

collected at 12:30 pm on Thursday 2nd August to enable conferences to take place from 1:00 pm on 

Thursday. KidsKlub will operate from 12:30 pm for those students who are enrolled with KidsKlub. 

 

Life Education Caravan:​ The Life Education caravan is at our school this week and til Tuesday of next 

week. The cost per student is $6.00 and we would appreciate payment this week if you have not 

already done so. Parents who wish to find out more about this programme are invited to meet with the 

Life Education teacher at 2:30 pm this Thursday in the Life Education caravan in our car park. 

 

Math-a-thon Fundraiser:​ Today the PTA are launching a Math-a-thon to raise money to ​upgrade IT 

devices/technology in our school. ​All children have been given a Math-a-thon pack today. If your child 

did not receive one, please check with your child’s classroom teacher or inquire at the office. This is a 

great way to encourage your child/children to improve their mathematics while at the same time giving 

them a chance to actively assist the school in our fundraising venture. Thank you for your support. 

 

Mid-Year Reports: ​These are being sent home this Friday 27th July. 

 

Regards 

Lorene Hurd  

Principal 
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Dates to Note 

 

Tuesday 24 July 

PTA meeting from 7:00 - 8:00 pm to 

discuss the 2019 Food Festival. All 

welcome. 

 

Wednesday 25 July 

Parent Cafe at 2:30 pm in the library. 

 

Friday 27 July 

Reports being sent home. 

 

Prizes given out to to each student who 

has organised 6 or more sponsors for their 

Math-a-thon. 

 

Monday 30 July 

Takapuna Normal Intermediate 

Information Evening for parents of Year 6 

students. This will commence at 7:00 pm 

in their school hall. 

 

 

 

Sports Update 

 

Kiwi Tennis Lessons​ are being offered 

again at Sunnybrae next term from 

30th July - 24 September. Classes held 

on Monday lunchtimes from 12:40 - 

1:20 pm.​  ​$63.00 for 9 weeks. Register 

online at 

kiwitennis.co.nz/programme/schools-tennis/ 

north-shore/sunnybrae-normal-school. 

 

Rugby Skills sessions: ​This 

Wednesday M-Sports will take each 

class for a one-off 30 minute session 

teaching rugby skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

Māori Kupu/te Reringa Kōrero 

Māori Word/Phrase of the 

Week 

 

ringaringa = hands 

 

Horoia o ringaringa 

Wash your hands 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Books 

We have some books in te reo Māori 

available at the office. If you are 

interested, please stop by and pick 

some up. 

UPDATE FROM PTA 

 

Math-a-thon Fundraiser: ​This will be held in 

Term 3. Full information is being sent home 

today. 

 

Tomorrow night, July 24th, there will be an 

initial planning meeting in the staffroom for the 

2019 Food Festival ​from 7:00 pm - 8:00 pm. 

All welcome. 

 

Remember to continue collecting the​ Yummy 

Stickers​ from apples and adding to the 

collection sheet. Completed sheets can be 

handed into the office.  

 

Stuck on You​: Personalised name tags 

www.stuckonyou.nz/affiliate/fundraiser/SNFT  

Use Promo code SNFT to earn dollars for our 

school. 

 

Like us on Facebook: ​Click on the link below to 

access our Facebook page  

www.facebook.com/sunnybraenormalschool 
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2018/2019 Entertainment Books:  We  have a small supply of these 

books at the office for any who are interested in having one. Cost $70. 

Digital copies are available from www.entbook.co.nz/953i62. 

 

 

 

Celebrating Success at Sunnybrae 

 

Well done! 

 

Jacob Schroder (Room 1), Anne Nagafuchi (Room 17), Kent Ogilvie (Room 2), Orlando 

Achmadi (Room 8) and Jovanna Chin (Room 10) whose names were pulled out of the 

Respect Badge​ Box at the singing assembly last term. 

 

 

 

Our Year 6 Junior Netties ​Netball​ team who 

competed at the Year 6 Netball Field Day on 

July 3rd and won three out of their 4 games. 

Team members: Prachi Patel, Sophia Peou, 

Kaia Pirie, Ruby Railton, Jaime Hoani, Grace 

Guthrie and Nyah Ballantyne. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Sunnybrae Rockets ​Basketball​ team who 

were winners of the Years 3 and 4 league in 

Semester 1. Team members: Ezra McIntyre, 

Ezana Leykune, Lukas Behse, Derek Wu, Cody 

Simpson, Korban McKinlay and Maddox 

Phillips-Liufalani. Special thanks to their 

coaches: Steve Simpson and James McIntyre. 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations! 

To the Sunnybrae Hawks Year 3/4 ​Basketball​ team who came 3rd overall for Semester 1. 

Corey Kitto, Hunter Lock, Riyan Nair, Sammy Maiava Soloman, Issac Vine, Cruze Simmons, 

Michael Bertenshaw, Arniv Nair. Also a big thank you to their coach Anji Simmons and 

manager Mike Kitto. 

 

To the Sunnybrae Clippers Year 3/4 ​Basketball ​team who came 4th overall for semester 1. 

Ivy Hu, Hiroto Maruyama, William Yang, Daniel Cuttance, Angelina Chen, Luke Fischer and 

Afa Bocock. A big thank you to their coach and manager Dee Cuttance.  

 
Table Tennis​ - Congratulations to Lukas Martin-Mercado (1st Individual B1 Grade); Olly 

Straight, Riley Mail, Isaac Ryu (2nd Team C2 Grade).  
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COMMUNITY NOTICES 

● Kelly Tarlton’s Sea Life Aquarium has provided us with ​Kids Go free ​tickets. 

One child accompanied by an adult is given free entry - valid until 31 

December 2018.  Each voucher is valid for 2 children and 2 adults but can be 

used for 1 adult and 1 child. Please collect a voucher from the office if you are 

interested. 

● The Public Fitness and Wellbeing Trust run Zumba classes at Sunnybrae School 

on Wednesday evenings from 7 pm - 8 pm. Cost $4 per evening (free for those 

under 16 and over 65). For other venues check ​www.zumba.com​. 
● Plunket Fundraiser being held on 15th September, a New and Newly Sale of 

clothing or 0 - 10 years or toys that you are not needing any more. This will be 

held in Takapuna Primary School hall and sellers can book a table to sell things 

or donate items to be sold at his event. Please contact Sarah 

Gracie-Compain@plunket.org.nz. 

 

 

Pupuke Community of Learning 
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